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The Sackets Harbor Board of Trustees would like to
invite residents to attend our monthly board meetings
in person or via Zoom.   Meetings are held on the second
(2nd) Tuesday of each month at 6:30 p.m.  

The Zoom link is available and posted monthly on our
website.  For anyone wishing to view meeting recordings
you can find them on our website also.  

What's Happening: 

Daylight Savings, November 5, 2023
Election Day:  November 7, 2023
Veterans Day:  November 10, 2023  Village Office Closed.
Fall Clean Up will begin November 13, 2023
Village Board Meeting, Tuesday November 14, 2023 @ 6:30 p.m. 
Fowl Play, SHFD; Friday, November 17, 2023.
Village Office Closed November 23 & 24 for Thanksgiving. 

Can Am Committee Is looking for volunteers!  
Please contact Brenda Derouin at (315) 646-3548



Department Reports

All Hometown Hero banners have been removed for the season.  
Removal of seasonal meters  has begun
Refurbished Cemetery sign.
Started Creekside apartment trail section. 
Catch basin Installed next to Harbor Master for storm water trench.
Actuator at sewer plant Is back on line.  

Please separate leaves from branches
Do NOT bag It.  
Do NOT put debri In the roadway. 

Department of Public Works

Our DPW crews are gearing up for the winter season and fall clean up has begun.  

Fall clean up dates have been slated to begin the week of November 13 and will continue until
all clean up Is complete.    Please remember: 

Village Board

The Village Board adopted Resolution #13 of 2023 to adopt Local Law No. 5 of 2023 to the Village of
Sacket’s Harbor Dog Control Law of the Village of Sackets Harbor Local Law no. 2 of 2001

Definition of Terms:
(o) “Companion Animal” or “Pet”
Means any dog or cat, and shall also mean any other domesticated animal normally maintained In
or near the household of the owner or person who cares for such other domesticated animal. 

Restrictions
6(e) Chase, jump upon or at, worry or otherwise harass any domestic animal, companion animal, or
pet. 

Mayor Morgia reported the substantial completion documents for New York Power Authority have
been signed off on marking the end of this project.   This project replaced streetlights with LED
lights whereby saving the village a few hundred dollars In power per month.  

He also reports that the remainder of our REDI money will go toward further hardening of the pump
station at Brown Shores. This project will will go to bid for construction next year. 

 



All sidewalks, shrubs, trees and grass have been Installed. 
All electrical and lighting have been Installed.
Paver patio Is complete. 
Picnic tables and bench Installation Is expected over the next few weeks. 
Project Is on schedule with the exception of the West boat ramp.  Dewatering and progress has
been difficult.  A solution was proposed and approved to shorten the boat ramp to 60' while
slightly Increasing the slope of the ramp from 13.5% to 15% which will allow the same
functionality.
Middle and East floating dock Installation are mostly complete with utility Installation
completion over the next few weeks. 

Trustee Townsend and Trustee Sova attended the “North Country Prospers” a forum with USDA
Rural Development officials from New York State. 

The Village Board approved the site of the future Dog Park to be Hill Street. Work Is slated to begin
In the spring. 

Trustee Sova Is again spearheading our 2nd Annual Holiday’s In the Harbor holiday decorating
contest.  Be on the lookout for more Information!

Market Square Park REDI Project Phase 1 Update:   


